
 

 
 

 
 
 

His Royal Highness MAXIMILIAN 

PRINCE of KAHARAGIA 

 

to 

 

Her Majesty MARGRETHE II 

QUEEN of DENMARK 

 

 

Ma’am, 

 

On behalf of all Kaharagians, I want to relay my profound sympathy 

over the senseless loss of life and injury in Copenhagen. The victims and the 

whole of Denmark remain in my thoughts and prayers. 

  

Please accept, Your Majesty, the assurances of my profound respect 

and consideration.  

 

 

 

 

 

Detroit, 3 July 2022  

   

 


